If all government workers are to have their pay frozen for 3 years, this needs to be all inclusive. 


I do believe

· the Chief Minister, Deputy Chief Minister, other Ministers and Members of the Legislative Assembly, including those holding particular offices;

· Head of Service, Directors-General and Executives employed under the Public Sector Management Act 1994; and

· full-time Holders of Public Office, referred to in Section 10(1) of the Remuneration Tribunal Act 1995.

are all government workers and should be held by the same rules as the public sector. 

Allison Johnston

